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30 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents,     Arthog 2024 

 

The time is nearly here for our annual residential to Arthog (5th -9th  Feb ‘24). Please see 

below a few final details regarding arrangements and equipment: 

 

• Kit lists are available on the Arthog website. A link is also on the Year 6 ‘Important 

Information’ page and the Arthog page on the school’s website.  Please send your child 

dressed in outdoor clothing as we will be starting our activities as soon as we arrive 

at Arthog. There may be no time to get unpacked and changed. 

• Pupils need to bring a packed lunch with them to eat as soon as we get to Arthog. 

Please note there will be no eating permitted on the coach. 

• Pupils may bring up to £10 to spend in the gift shop. 

• Photographs will be taken by staff whilst at Arthog; therefore, pupils should not bring 

their own camera. 

• Medication – if your child has medication that they need to take to Arthog, please 

complete a medication form and return to school by Thursday 2nd February (if you 

have not already done so). Forms are available on the school website on the Year 6 

‘Important Information’ page and the Arthog page. Please bring the medication in a 

named bag on Monday 5th February and hand it directly to Mr Johnson. 

• Please drop your child off at normal time on Monday 5th February. 

• Please keep baggage to a minimum - in the past, some children have taken cases nearly 

as big as themselves and this can cause problems when loading onto and unloading from 

the minibus. Carrier bags should not be used to carry any separate items.  

• Please collect your child from outside school. Subject to traffic delays, we aim to be 

back by 3.00pm on Friday 9th.  

• If you have siblings to collect from school, please collect them first.  We will open 

their doors at 3.00pm. 

• Please do not send any food, including sweets. We are always very well fed at Arthog 

and stand a better chance of being able to get everyone to sleep if they are not full of 

sugar! 

• As already stated, please do not send any electrical items other than torches and 

definitely no mobile phones. 

• Dothill staff at Arthog will be:  Mr Johnson, Mrs Sturmey, Miss Williams, Mrs Murphy 

and Mr Williams. 

 

Please remember to try and buy any extra items of clothing from charity shops if possible as 

things can get very wet and muddy! We are really looking forward to a great time! 
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